
10 January 2018
İstanbul/Turkey

Dear Colleague Taf Koleci,

We are aware of that you have been carrying out a massive struggle for the rights of the oil workers 
in Balish and Fiers districts in Albania. We have to underline that such a struggle for the rights of 
the workers of Albania is very valuable. 

We, as Petrol-İş Union, fully support your figth for the rights of the workers in the oil sector. The 
blatant attitude and behaviours against its own workers by the company managements can not be 
acceptable. 

As Petrol-İş Union, we send our warm solidarity messages to you, your union and our friends in the
oil sector. 

In Solidarity

Ahmet Kabaca

General Secretary of Petrol-İş 


